
Duty Inspector, 

The Metropolitan Police, 

New Scotland Yard, 

London SW1H 0BG 

  

21
st
 August 2011 

  

Dear Sir, 

Complaint against South Wales Police 

I wish to submit a complaint against the South Wales Police for perverting the course of 

justice and their attempt to having me shot, as attempted murder, by their own armed police 

unit, ‘defending’ the then, Chief Constable, Ms Barbara Wilding,  claiming  I was eligible for 

MAPPA level 3, terrorist  status. 

Do I also make a further complaint to my French police, as they are already aware of the 

serious situation documented in my asylum application papers, shortly to be heard in the 

Paris court? 

Further to my detailed 63 page witness statement, I enclose my latest one which contains new 

evidence. This indicates police officers tampered with my WWI decommissioned Lewis 

machine gun after it was sold, in order that it could discharge a live round. Hence it I would 

appear I was in breach of the 1968 Fire Arms Act. 

Evidence from refused prosecution disclosure, prior and during the 2009 Cardiff trial, and 

that obtained by cross examination further indicates this week’s new evidence: a significant 

number of police officers of high rank are implicated. There a many eye witnesses to support 

my statement. 

I request urgent action, as my life may still be in danger. 

Yours faithfully, 

  

Maurice J Kirk BVSc 

Copy to Alun Cairns MP  

Puits aux Papillions 

St Doha, 22230 Merdrignac , France 
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